
Regarding lectures of 18th June 
 
Dear GSICS Students, 
 
Because of the earthquake on 7:58 am Monday 18th June,  
1st period and 2nd period of GSICS lectures are cancelled. 
 
However, please note that we will conduct the following 
lectures. 
In case that the transportation service is resumed by 10:00 
am, the normal class scheduled from 3rd period will be held. 
In case that the transportation service is resumed by 2:00 
pm, the normal class scheduled from 5th period will be held. 
 
Schedule of make-up classes will be announced later. 
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